
LIVE RECITAL! Our very FIRST in-person recital is occurring
Saturday December 11th at the Anza Club on 3 West 8th Ave.
Due to Covid-19 capacity restrictions seating is limited, so we
encourage performers to register early and let us know if they
will have additional guests beyond a parent or sibling. Please
register with your teacher BEFORE Friday December 10th in
order to secure your performance time (11:00am, 12:30pm, or
2:00pm) If you require a specific performance time, please
lock this in with your teacher ASAP. 
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Although we normally encourage time after the recital for
students/parents to mingle, due to pandemic rules, we will have to ask

parents and students to depart immediately after photographs in
order to sanitize and set up for the next recital group. Thank you in

advance for your patience. 
 

 
 

All funds go towards costs recovery for this event. Anything over

and above our cost recovery (about $300) will be donated to Music

Heals (non-profit charitable organization for music therapy).

 

PLEASE PAY AND SEND E-TRANSFERS TO

payments@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

SATURDAY DECEMBER 11th 

PLEASE ALSO UPDATE CORRESPONDENCE TO THE

FOLLOWING: sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca AND

chersea@pleasantMountainMusic.ca. WE WILL BE

PHASING OUT USE OF OUR PERSONAL ACCOUNTS

BEGINNING NOVEMBER 1st

THERE ARE THREE SESSIONS

TO CHOOSE FROM:11:00 am, 12:00 PM, 2:00 PM

$5 Suggested donation. 

 

Carolling! Come join Pleasant Mountain Music for

our inaugural Carolling event occurring Saturday

December 4 @ 4:00pm. Go here to see our route

HERE (CAROLLING MAP). This is a FREE event! You’ll

get to enjoy the fabulous voice of PMM vocal

students studying with teacher Chersea.

 

 

SPREAD HOLIDAY CHEER WITH PMM AT ONE OF

OUR CAROLLING LOCATIONS!

JONATHON ROGERS PARK - 4:10-4:18

33 Acres Brewing and ANZA CLUB - 4:25-4:33

Ontario and 5th Pedestrian Area - 4:40-4:48

ELECTRIC BICYCLE BREWING - 4:50-4:58

R&B Brewing - 5:00-5:08

Earnest Ice Cream (Quebec) - 5:15-5:23

BREWHALL 5:25 - 5:33

Olympic Village Plaza/Legacy Liquor - 5:45-6:00

Tab And Barrel 6:10-6:25 

Science World - 6:30-6:45

Main Street Skytrain Station - 7:00 - 7:15

WHAT TO DO WHEN THE SHOW ENDS

Performers are reminded to dress nicely for the
occasion; seasonal outfits are encouraged!  Looking

your best also helps make you FEEL your best!

What to wear

@pleasantmountainmusic
LIKE, SUSCRIBE, AND SAVE!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Suk9BhQJq2oluahFYjQ-aKnRSXI9A_am/view?usp=sharing
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The studio is closed Friday December 24th until
Tuesday, January 4th 2022 for the winter school

district holidays. Please note for Chersea's students your
lessons end on the 17th of December and you start back up

on January 9th. 
 
 

SARAH JAY CAWSTON

 

CHERSEA 

 

CHRIS KING

sarah@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHERSEA@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHRIS@pleasantMountainMusic.cA
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Winter Solstice YouTube video compilation will be occurring again
this year! Teacher Sarah had such a positive response to this activity

last December, that we're bringing it to PMM this year! Students
wishing to participate should record themselves performing a piece,
and then send the video to sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca. For
students taking lessons in person, your teacher can help you with
filming during class time. Videos are due by Videos are due by

Sunday December 19th, and the YouTube link will be
released Tuesday December 21st. Please note, this will be a

PRIVATE youtube link, only those with the link can view. So you’ll be
able to share with friends and family but it will not be visible to the

general public (for student privacy). 
 

JOIN THE PMM TEAM TODAY!
Ask us about our first time no-

obligation $25 trial lesson. You'll
experience the Pleasant Mountain

Music difference yourself!

This has been one of the most
rewarding and challenging years of
our lives. We celebrate the holidays

with music in our ears, and your love
in our hearts! Thank you for making
Pleasant Mountain Music so special. 

visit us at www.pleasantmountainmusiC.CA FOR MORE

INFORMATION AND BOOKING!

@pleasantmountainmusic
LIKE, SUSCRIBE, AND SAVE!

We have launched our website! We are thrilled to announce this
additional instalment of our studio’s digital presence, along with our

Instagram account and Facebook Page. Our website will contain
teacher biographies, event listings, recital photos & videos, Studio
vision and mission, and MORE! A huge thank you to Chris King for
his work to get the site up and running, and to Chersea, Chris, and

Sarah for working diligently on the content creation. 
 

mailto:sarah@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

